
Circular No. 20/2025-26                                                                                               16/07/2025 

 

                                                   Gopi Birla Memorial School  
                               

PRE-NURSERY A and NURSERY A & B 

 

 FRUITS AND VEGETABLES DAY CELEBRATION  

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

This is to inform you that Pre-Nursery and Nursery will be celebrating Fruits and Vegetables 

Day on Wednesday 30 July 2025 during regular school hours.  

Details of the event are as follows: 

 

 Students are required to be dressed and speak 1- 2 sentences for Pre-Nursery and 2-3 

sentences for Nursery regarding the topic allotted. (Kindly refer to the PDF shared with 

this circular) 

 

 Kindly send an extra pair of uniform in your child's bag. 

 

 Refrain from hiring costumes, face painting and using any cosmetics.  

 

 Write up needs to be sent on a seperate paper and not in the diary. 

 

 

Thanks and Regards, 

Mrs. Rozina Thobani  

Pre-Primary Section In-charge 

 

 


